
 

 
Class 3 Newsletter Spring Term 08/01/21 

Hello Isla B, Ellie, Percysledge, Max, Emily, Edward, Chloe, Oliver, Alexie, Reilly, 
Freddie K, Ruby, Sofia, Eva, Lewis, William, Isla S, Eva S, Charlie, Harry, Rhys, 

Tilly, Adam, Dashel, Matthew, Isabella, Daisy, Florence, Neve and Freddie Y! 
 

Well, this term hasn’t started how we had hoped! I was so looking forward to seeing 
all of your faces on Tuesday and spending time hearing about the wonderful times 
you all had at Christmas. I hope you all did have a wonderful break and are feeling 
refreshed and ready to continue this term with the same determined, hard-working 
attitude that I saw from you all last term. I know that you will all put your very best 

efforts into Home Learning and shine brightly as always. 
 

A few notes on Home Learning… 
Well done to everyone for working hard this week, whether you have been in 

school or working at home! 
 

I will keep in contact with you during the week through emails/texts, the class 
newsletter and I will also set up a group call for the class on Zoom once a week. I 

will send an email with two alternative dates/times to organise this. Once you 
receive this email, if you could reply with the time that suits you best, I can choose 

the most appropriate day. 
 

Expectations 
When completing Home Learning in the Lockdown Learning books that have now 

been sent home, please make sure that activities are clearly dated, handwriting is 

neat, kept to a beautiful standard and that any completed worksheets are stuck 

carefully into books. These books will then be collected at half term so that I can 

view all of the hard work that has been going on at home. 

We are sending lots of love and prayers for all of our Lea family that aren’t with us 

in school at the moment.  

                                                                     

 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 

me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Shepherd 

mailto:l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

